
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
Raising Money for The Prince of Wales Hospice, Pontefract 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 29th November we will be taking part in our annual sponsored run to raise money for The Prince of Wales 
Hospice in Pontefract. This year it will be an ‘Elf Run’! Please can all children bring trainers in a bag to change into. Elf 
ears to keep are provided for the children by the hospice. Sponsor Forms like the one below will be coming home on 
Monday 18th November. Please can all sponsor money then be collected and brought into school by 2nd December. For 
anyone who does sponsor your child please could you ask them to complete the Gift Aid section so the charity can 
receive the extra funding. 
 
Thank you so much for your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


